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Starlite Public Restrooms 
 
 
 
 
Due to ongoing vandalism, the Starlite public 
restrooms will be closed during the hours of 9pm-
8am each day until further notice. 
 
Restrooms will remain unlocked for public use 
from the hours of 8am-9pm everyday beginning 
Tuesday, May 24.  
 
If you see any suspicious activity, or have any 
information regarding these acts of vandalism, 
please contact the Alpena Police Department at 
(989) 354-1800 as soon as possible.  
 
 
Thank you. 
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